
From: Murray & Lesley McKay [mailto:mckays@mail.rts.com.au] 
Sent: Saturday, 17 June 2006 2:49 AM 
To: AASB Mailbox 
Subject: Non-Reporting Entities 
 
 
We strongly object to the proposed amendment as set out in paragraph 7 
which states: "General purpose financial statements include those that 
are 
presented separately or within other public documents such as a 
regulatory 
filing or reporting to shareholders."  
 
We believe that the existing application requirement of only 'reporting 
entities' needing to apply all of the AASB Standards, should remain 
applicable. The Reporting Entity Concept is a superior differential 
system 
that appropriately reflects the costs and benefits of financial 
reporting 
in Australia, and any change to the Reporting Entity Concept would not 
be 
in the best interests of the Australian economy.  
 
We do not believe that most small business clients would derive any 
additional benefit from adopting all the International Accounting 
Standards 
and would baulk at the additional costs to be incurred unnecessarily. 
 
Yours sincerely 
McKays Chartered Accountants 
IMPORTANT DISCLAIMER & WARNING: The information contained in this email 
may 
be confidential. You should only read, disclose, re-transmit, copy, 
distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the information if you 
are 
authorised to do so. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
email, 
please notify mckays@rts.com.au by email immediately.  
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